Camboon Primary School

An Independent Public School

Newsletter



Date: 15 March 2023 Term: 1 Volume: 3





CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Thursday 16 March

- **Canteen Open**
- **NAPLAN**

Friday 17 March

- **Canteen Open**
- **NAPLAN**
- **Bullying noWay Day**

Monday 20 March

- **NAPLAN**
- **School Board Meeting 5.30pm**
- P&C Meeting 6.45pm

Tuesday 21 March

- Uniform Shop Open 8.45am—9.00am
- **NAPLAN**
- **Harmony Day**

Wednesday 22 March

- **NAPLAN**
- **Canteen Open**

Thursday 23 March

- Canteen Open
- **NAPLAN**

Friday 24 March

- **Canteen Open**
- **Harmony Parade**
- **National Ride2School Day**

Monday 27 March

NAPLAN

Tuesday 28 March

Uniform Shop Open 8.45am—9.00am

Wednesday 29 March

Canteen Open

Assembly Room 7 & 8

What a wonderful assembly our Year 3 students presented. The Power of Yet and having a growth mindset is so valuable for all of us, even as adults. Watching and listening to the item was wonderful and I am super impressed with how confidently students got up to speak to the whole school. It can be guite scary and they each persevered and were proud of themselves afterwards. Well done to Miss Sidhu and Miss Purdy for preparing the students.

NAPLAN

NAPLAN started today for our Year 3 and 5 students. As a school we value the data we get from this and utilise it to ensure students are progressing and that we are doing our best as staff to support growth and progress.

Research shows that school staff have a huge impact on student progress and achievement but we also know families do too. So thank you to parents for supporting us in having all students sit NAPLAN with the aim of showing progress. These assessments are just another part of school life and we support students to understand that it is about their own personal best. Thank you all for your ongoing support.

P&C meeting

It was wonderful to have so many parents at the last P&C meeting and we are hoping to see you all back and hopefully some more new faces. Please come along on Monday 20 March at 7pm in the Meeting Room in the front office. It is a great way for parents to support our school and get to know each other.

Tanice Cuculoska **Principal**

Perth Youth Leadership Conference



On Wednesday 1st March, the Student Councillors travelled by a City of Bayswater bus, with Mrs Halls to the Perth Convention and Exhibition Centre to take part in the Perth Youth Leadership Conference. This conference is a one-day, highly engaging event

designed to support students in discovering their leadership potential, whilst providing them with strong foundations to succeed. During the day, the students participated in activities to develop their problem-solving skills and to increase their confidence in making decisions. This was a fantastic learning opportunity for our Student Councillors, and it will be interesting to see them apply the knowledge and strategies they gained on the day as they undertake their leadership roles this year.

Some of the feedback provided by the Student Councillors after the conference included:

I learned about the importance and responsibility of being a leader. Katherine

We learned to be self-confident, the different types of leaders and how to overcome our fears. Emery

You are never to young to start something big or accomplish your dreams. Chelsea

We are most appreciative to the City of Bayswater for providing us with a bus and to their volunteer driver, Graham Whitney, for transporting Mrs Halls and the students to and from the conference in a safe and timely

Before School, After School and Vacation Care

onsite at Camboon Primary School.

Contact Care for Kids OSHC on 0456 857 463

or camboonoshc@careforkidswa.net.au

or obtain a flyer from the school office. FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAMS,



Camboon Primary School

Forder Street, Noranda WA 6062

Email: Camboon.PS@education.wa.edu.au Website: camboonprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

Phone: 9218 1400



Harmony Day

Our Harmony Day Parade will be on Friday 24 March, starting at 9am in the assembly area. Students are invited to come in their National dress or dressed in orange for our Harmony Parade.

Merit Ceritificates Friday 10 March2023

Congratulations to the following students, who were awarded merit awards a the last assembly.

Room 1	Guled H	Maddison L
Room 2	Ihapera P	Otis M
Room 3	Lukas H	Scarlett P
Room 4	Elliot M	James D
Room 7	Karl K	Vivian N
Room 8	Jesse B	Carissa F
Room 9	Noah D	Shuo W
Room 10	Lucas P	Ngawaiatarere P
Room 15	Rosie D	Vedant J
	Oliver W	
Room 16	Tara S	Tayden L
	Harry M	•
Room 17	Taisei H	Christopher T
	Charlotte P	•

MONSTER SMILES

Monster Smiles is an initiative created by one of our former students, Joe. You can read about Joe and his journey to develop Monster Smiles at

https://www.monstersmiles.com.au. Joe believes that when we practice random acts of kindness, it releases positivity: We feel better and the recipients of our acts feel better, which then makes them more likely to be kind to other people.

This year we have introduced a "Smiles and Kindness" Award for students who are positive role models within the school. The award will be presented by Mrs Cuculoska at assemblies. Students will receive a certificate, and a Monster Smiles pillowcase, donated by Joe.

Congratulations to our March Smiles and Kindness recipient



Katherin H—Room 16





2023¶ SCHOOL-PARENT-TOURS¶

We-warmly-invite-parents-of-prospective-students-to-visit-ourschool-for-a-tour-of-the-facilities,-and-to-gain-an-understanding-ofthe-opportunities-available-for-our-students.¶

> Tuesday-21st-March,-1.15pm¶ and¶ Thursday-23rd-March,-9.15am¶

Aviation-Specialist-Program¶ Screen-and-Media-Specialist-Program¶ Performance++Program¶ Soccer-Enrichment-Program¶

Year-7-Peer-Support-and-Student-Services-¶ Music-Ensembles-/-IMSS-¶

Languages—International Exchange Trips / Sister Schools ¶

Extra-Curricular-activities-¶

Please·RSVP·by·phone·on·9376·5555·or·email·at·¶ general@morleyshs.wa.edu.au¶

For-more-information-visit--www.morleyshs.wa.edu.au¤

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH
The Aussie of the Month Award is a West Australian 🏿 primary school based award program which has been in 🖼 operation for over ten years, with the participation of hundreds of schools across the state.

Like all of our awards the 'Aussie of the Month' recognises personal endeavour, achievement and contribution to the community. The awards also reflect some of the values we share as Australians, a sense of fair play, generosity of spirit, commitment to community, participation and a real concern for the environment.

> **Congratulations to our March Aussie of the Month recipient**



Ella M—Room 1



Before School, After School and Vacation Care / Pupil Free Days

At Camboon Primary School

Session	Open time	Close time
Before School	7.00 am	School Start
After School	School finish	6.00pm
Vacation Care + Pupil free days	7.00 am	6.00pm

✓ For children in Kindy to Year 6

All Government subsidies apply (up to 85% off)

Please feel free to call into the under covered area during one of our sessions to see what we are doing and to say 'Hello!'

- An OSHC at your school, for your school.
- ✓ A caring, safe and fun environment.
- A wide range of different indoor and outdoor activities are available every day.
- A weekly activity by an external coach at no additional cost.
- Consistent, professional, experienced and qualified Educators.
- Staff on site at all times trained in First Aid, asthma and anaphylaxis.
- A healthy afternoon snack from our low in additives/added sugar menus.
- Kindy and pre-primary students are dropped off and picked up to/from their classroom.
- Fun filled vacation care programs including excursions and incursions.
- Working in partnership with your school community

Contact us at camboonpsoshc@careforkidswa.net.au or 0456 857 463

We look forward to meeting you!



CAMBOON PRIMARY SCHOOL is participating in the Wonder Recycling Rewards Program again for 2023.

Wonder Recycling Rewards is a fun and easy program for Aussie schools* to recycle bread bags. Once collected, Wonder will turn the plastic into wonderful things like school* play equipment!

So, start collecting any plastic bags that you buy your bread in. Bring plastic bread bags into the school library where you will find a collection box.



